
   
 

  

National Casework Transport Team 

Department for Transport   

Newcastle, Tynside House, 

Skinnerburn Road, 

Newcastle Business Park,  

Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE4 7AR 

 

15 March 2018  

 Our Ref: COPL/17/3700/L01 

Your Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S251/3220 

           

Dear Sirs, 

RE: TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (SECTION 251) - PROPOSED EXTINGUISHMENT OF 

HIGHWAY AT MARKETFIELD ROAD, REDHILL, SURREY, RH1 1RH 

Further to the email received dated 5th March 2018 relating to the proposed extinguishment of 

highway at Marketfield Road, Redhill (Case Reference: NATTRAN/SE/S251/3220), I confirm that the 

draft Order Notice has been displayed in prominent positions at each end of the highway to be 

stopped up, erected on the evening of the 14th March 2018. I enclose the following documents for 

confirmation: 

1. Signed Certificate Confirming Posting of Public Notices; 

2. Marked Up Location Plan of displayed Notices; 

3. Photos of displayed Notices. 

The displayed notices shall be regularly monitored to ensure that they remain in place for the 28-day 

objection period. 

I also enclose as requested a scanned copy of the full page of the Public Notice published in the 

Surrey Mirror Series on the 15th March 2018. 

I should be most grateful for confirmation of receipt of this letter and the enclosed documents. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Stuart Jones 

RGP 


